
Cayford, Edna 

From: Karen Genest <kgenest@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 2:45 PM 

To: Karen Genest 

Subject: LD227 An Act Regarding Health Care in the State 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

This message ori inatcs from outside the Maine Legislature. _. 

~ -
~ 

. 

I Y ¢ . 

Dear HCIFS committee member, 

I am writing today to let you know I am totally against LD 227 An Act Regarding Health 
Care in the State. 

I do not consider this action “health care at all" . It is the mutilation of young 

children. It removes parental rights, which I do not believe the government should 

supersede unless there is abuse. What you propose is abuse! 

I do not believe this action is representative of the people of Maine but of a 

minority. You were voted in to represent the Maine people. Not make the mutilation 

and kidnapping of children from parents and have no one be accountable, 
legal in the 

state of Maine. This is wrong! This is evil. 

May God have mercy on your souls, 
Robert and Karen Genest 
Enfield, Maine
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